
Ms Sinead Fox 
HR Administrator 
ByrneWallace 
88 Harcourt Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
Dear Ms Fox, 
 
I refer to the Trainee Programme with ByrneWallace. Please find my C.V. attached herein. 
 
I currently work as a legal administrator for a professional trusteeship company and have a great 
passion for the area of employment and pensions law. I have over two years experience dealing with 
pensions and pension scheme trusteeships. In the future I would like to be given the opportunity to 
train as a solicitor with a firm that would allow me to continue working with pensions in order to 
develop myself professionally in an area of the law that I find most interesting.  

I believe ByrneWallace can offer me the best opportunity to learn within that niche area of law as it is 
one of the only firms in the country that has a fully dedicated employment, pensions and benefits 
team that are known for their level of expertise within the pensions sector. I am most eager to learn 
and with that in mind it is widely known that ByrneWallace heavily invest in the development of 
their trainees within specialist areas and the opportunity to train with the firm in an area that I have a 
great interest in is a very attractive prospect. 

I would relish the opportunity to work with a firm that strives to adapt to clients' needs and that has a 
large domestic and international presence, which is unique among the legal profession.  The firm's 
international brand sets the firm apart from its competitors as well as its dedication to specialist areas 
within Irish law. The investment and development in specialist areas is what I consider to be the most 
appealing trait of the firm. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this application and I look forward to hearing from you in 
the near future. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Deirdre Brannigan 


